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NOTIFICATION  

This is to inform to all the participants and academician concerned, the 
date for the international conference on Dimensions of ODL System 
in Current Global Scenario of Higher Education scheduled for 8-9 
of July 2022, is being rescheduled due to impending convocation of 
the university.     

All the details including revised call for papers containing revised 
dates are being shared at the university website. The communication 
regarding said conference will be done accordingly.  

We highly regret the inconvenience and discomfort caused due to 
rescheduling of the conference. We look forward for your positive 
response for the newly announced conference. Please feel free to 
communicate about all kinds of concerns and query.      

 

Organising Committee 
MPBOU, Bhopal 
 


